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September 24, 2015 
 
By Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re:  SES Americom, Inc., File No. SAT-MOD-20150820-00059: 
 Application for Extension of License for AMC-6 (Call Sign S2347) 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
SES Americom, Inc. (“SES”), by its attorney, hereby updates the above-referenced application 
for the extension of the license term of the AMC-6 satellite.  Specifically, while estimates of the 
remaining fuel on AMC-6 have not changed, SES is willing to accept an eight-year extension of 
the license term, to November 22, 2023, rather than the extension to June 30, 2027 that SES 
originally requested.  

Please address any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Karis A. Hastings 
 
Karis A. Hastings 
 
Counsel for SES Americom, Inc. 
karis@satcomlaw.com 
 
cc:  Stephen Duall 

Kathyrn Medley 

 


